
  
 I was so blessed to be able to meet with you all 

and discuss your child’s learning and development. It ac-
tually gives me so much more insight into each student– 
especially our fourth grade students as I am still getting 
to know them. If you have any other questions or con-
cerns, please contact me. I am very proud of this class 
and the growth they have made already. 
 
 We want to thank all of our 6th grade students for 
helping to plan and set up our Halloween party. Thanks to 
everyone who helped out with snacks and drinks. A spe-
cial thanks to Skyla-Jo and Breckin for creating games. 
 
 We have been digging into more about the 13 colo-
nies. Now we be learning a little more about specific col-
onies; when they were settled, their founders, and inter-
esting facts. This will all move into the idea of “Taxation 
without representation”, and lead into the start of the 
American Revolution.  
 
 I just received the dates for our Peterson Bay 
field trip in the spring. It will be from April 19th to April 
21st, Wednesday to Friday. The cost for each student 
and adult is $160. If you can begin making payments 
please do so, as we have to have 30% of the cost turned 
in as a down payment by February 1st. If you would like 
to chaperone on the trip please let me know ASAP. 
 
 I added several events to the sidebar on the left. 
Please take note of these additions. I know there will be 
more as we approach the holidays. One will be caroling 
around town with a younger class. 
 
 Thanks for all you do. Please contact me if you have 
any questions or concerns.  
260-9221 or mfaris@kpbsd.k12.ak.us                
Mr. Faris 
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Important dates and 
upcoming events: 

 Tomorrow is 
a .50cent Friday  

 Fri., Nov. 11th early 
release @ 2pm 

 Nov. 15th is a PTO 
meeting after 
school at 4pm 

 Nov. 18th Mrs. 
Carter’s Class hosts 
all school assembly  

 Nov. 23rd– Stone 
Soup Day (primary), 
and Kindergarten 
Parade 

 Thanksgiving Holi-
day Nov. 24th and 
25th (No School) 

 Dec. 6-8 Holiday 
Shop 

 Dec. 7th Band and 
Choir Concert 6pm 

 Dec. 9th– early re-
lease day @ 2pm 

 Dec. 9th– craft day 
right after school 
at 2pm 

 Dec. 12th– Winter 
concert and Cookie 
Train  

 The last day of 
school before win-
ter break is Dec. 
16th, and students 
return to school on 
Jan. 4th 

     S O L D O T N A  M O N T E S S O R I  C H A R T E R  S C H O O L  

Mr. Faris’ Facts 

 

  

Hannah, Casey and Oscar working on Math 
together. 


